
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, June 18, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
• There is no school tomorrow.  Last day of school is Friday!  Students will be 

released at 11:35am.   

• Hey, Seagulls!  Turn in all textbooks and library books that you aren’t using this 
week! 

• Level up your summer reading and check out a book before you head off for 
summer!  And did you know that the EHS library and makerspace will be open 
every Wednesday from 9-12 this summer!  Please visit us! 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 


